
Q: Can I stay at camp on my child’s first day?
A: You are welcome to come and stay with your child during Drop-Off but we ask that 
you leave when the class begins circle time so the children can get into the excited 
activities planned.

Q: Can my child be in a group with friends?
A: We will do our best to group them together. Please understand that the later in the 
registration season it is, the harder it is for us to accommodate requests. We will registration season it is, the harder it is for us to accommodate requests. We will 
always do our best, but we cannot guarantee that children will always be grouped 
with their friends.

Q: Will my child, who will only be in camp for a couple of weeks, feel left out?
A: No way! We have children starting camp every week of the summer. Each Monday 
morning begins with special activities designed to break the ice and reshuffle the 
group dynamic. 
  
Q: What will my child wear to camp?
A: Your child will receive Co-op School Camp T-shirt on the first day of camp. Additional 
Camp shirts can be purchased for $5 per T-shirt. Please contact the Camp Director to 
confirm your purchase/sizing.
 
Q: What do you serve for snack?
A: Snack consists of healthy whole grain, and are low-fat, low sodium and low sugar. A: Snack consists of healthy whole grain, and are low-fat, low sodium and low sugar. 
All allergy related dietary restrictions will be observed 
 
Q: Will I be able to change my child’s schedule?
A: Our policies are designed to give families maximum flexibility while considering 
the realities of camp enrollment. We accommodate schedule change requests until 
May 15 pending availability. After May 15, all schedules are final. Should your child 
be required to attend summer school, we will make an exception, provided we be required to attend summer school, we will make an exception, provided we 
receive official written notice in advance.
 
Q: Can I cancel my child’s registration?
A: All payments are non-refundable and non-transferable. 
 
Q: Who are the counselors?
A: Counselors at The Co-op School are often our very own teachers! In addition,  A: Counselors at The Co-op School are often our very own teachers! In addition,  
our staff features experienced specialists and college students pursuing careers 
in education. We follow our model of the community and experience-based learning 
core values. We support out campers in nurturing and attentive ways to create a fun, 
active and memorable summer.
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